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Miranda N. McKinnon

From: Miranda N. McKinnon
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 8:56 AM
To: William Stitt
Cc: betty.dean@abc.alabama.gov; Joe Ryan; Celena Boykin; Vince Jackson; Ronald Cink; April Wallace; 

Anu Gary; Keri Green; Miranda N. McKinnon; Monica Taylor
Subject: Public Hearing Date for ABC License Case LV-18007 Bill ES, LLC d/b/a Old 27 Grill (One Time Special 

Event – Baldwin Humane Society Hound Dog Music Festival)
Attachments: Legal Notice Gulf Coast News - 20180206 Revision.pdf

 
INSTRUCTIONS FOR ADVERTISING YOUR PUBLIC HEARING: 
1. VERIFY THAT ALL INFORMATION LISTED BELOW IS CORRECT. 
2. PRINT OUT THIS EMAIL AND THE ATTACHED LEGAL NOTICE FORMS.   
3. FILL OUT THE FORMS AND TAKE THE EMAIL AND THE COMPLETED FORMS WITH YOU TO THE GULF 
COAST NEWSPAPERS, LOCATED AT 901 MCKENZIE STREET, FOLEY, ALABAMA. TEL (251) 943-2151. 
4. THE ADVERTISEMENT(S) MUST BE PUBLISHED AS FOLLOWS:   
 

140 – SPECIAL EVENTS RETAIL: ADVERTISEMENT MUST RUN ONCE PRIOR TO PUBLIC 
HEARING DATE 
 

Via Email Only:  Applicant, William Stitt westitt@gmail.com   
 
 
Case Number:  LV-18007 Bill ES, LLC d/b/a Old 27 Grill (One Time Special Event – 

Baldwin Humane Society Hound Dog Music Festival) 
Location: 19437 County Road 9, Silverhill, Alabama 36576 
License Type: 140 – Special Events Retail (7 days or less) 
Public Hearing Date: September 18, 2018 

 
 
A Public Hearing has been established before the Baldwin County Commission for the above referenced 
License Application(s) on September 18, 2018, at 9:00 AM in the Chambers of the Baldwin County 
Administration Building, located at 322 Courthouse Square, Bay Minette, Alabama 36507.  
 
If you have questions regarding this public hearing, please contact the Baldwin County Administration 
Department (Bay Minette Commission Office) at 251-937-0264. 
 
You must obtain and provide an original proof of publication affidavit from the newspaper office to the 
County Commission Administration Office in Bay Minette on or before the public hearing date.  A copy of 
the affidavit is not sufficient and could delay your application process.  Please be aware that you (or an 
authorized representative) must appear in person for the public hearing.   
 
Thank you, 
 

MIRANDA N. MCKINNON 
Administrative Support Specialist III 
Baldwin County Commission 
miranda.mckinnon@baldwincountyal.gov 
(251) 937-0266 ext. 2266 
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SAVE A TREE - PLEASE DO NOT PRINT THIS EMAIL UNLESS YOU REALLY NEED TO. 

 
 


